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URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY  
 
Date:          April 10, 2008  
 
Subject:     Upcoming Safety Recall 07273  
                    Window Regulator Bolts  
 
Models:     2003-2004 Pontiac Vibe Equipped with Power Windows  
 
To:             All Pontiac Dealers  
 
Attention:   Dealer Operator, General Manager, Sales Manager, Service Manager, Used  
                          Car Manager, Parts Manager and Warranty Administrator  
 
 
Based on information from the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) 
website, the media may report that General Motors will be announcing a safety recall 
involving all 2003-2004 model year Pontiac Vibe vehicles equipped with power windows.  
 
On some of these vehicles, bolts in the front door that attach the window to the window 
regulator may begin to loosen, resulting in a popping or clicking sound when the window 
is operated. If either bolt continues to loosen and separates from the window regulator, 
the glass may shatter during window operation.  
 
To correct this condition, dealers are to replace the window regulator bolts in both front 
doors.  
 
A total number of 122,593 vehicles are involved. Based on expected parts availability, 
GM anticipates releasing the recall bulletin and mailing customer notification letters in late 
May 2008.  
 
GMVIS information will not be available for this recall until the recall bulletin is released to 
dealers.  
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